
Town of Kennebunkport 
Board of Selectmen Site walk 

May 23, 2016 
6 p.m. – 64 Langsford RD, Cape Porpoise 

 
Minutes of the Selectmen’s Meeting of May 23, 2016  
 

Selectmen attending:  Stuart E. Barwise, Patrick A. Briggs, Allen A. Daggett, 
Ed Hutchins, and Sheila Mathews-Bull 
 

Others: Ralph Austin, Bud Brown, Sandra Guay, Tim Harrington, Kevin 
Harrington, Lee McCurdy, Laurie Smith, and others  

 
1. Call to Order. 
 

Chair Matthews-Bull called the meeting to order at 6 PM.   
 
2. Site walk at 64 Langsford Road regarding application submitted by 

Eco-Analysts, Inc. on behalf of Tim Harrington to place a dock with 
associated ramp and float.   

 
Bud Brown of Eco-Analysts gave an overview of the site and answered 
questions.  
 
3. Approve the May 23, 2016, Treasurer’s Warrant. 
 
Motion by Selectman Hutchins, seconded by Selectman Briggs, to approve the 
May 23, 2016, Treasurer’s Warrant.  Vote:  5-0.   
 
4. Adjournment.  

 

Motion by Selectman Barwise, seconded by Selectman Daggett, to adjourn. 
Vote:  5-0.  
 

 
The meeting adjourned at 6:47 PM.   

 
Submitted by 
 

Laurie Smith 
Town Manager  


